

Malden, Massachusetts

Date: August 10, 2022

His Honor the Mayor has approved Paper #343 of 2022

Below is a true attest copy of same:

Ordered: That the City Council designate Malden City Hall, 215 Pleasant Street, as the central polling location for citywide Early Voting for the State Primary during the dates and times as voted on by the Board of Registrars of Voters as follows:

August 27	10:00 AM until 4:00 PM
August 28	10:00 AM until 4:00 PM
August 29	8:00 AM until 5:00 PM
August 30	8:00 AM until 7:00 PM
August 31	8:00 AM until 5:00 PM
September 1	8:00 AM until 5:00 PM

Sponsored by Craig Spadafora

Paper #343 of 2022, of which the above is a true copy

Passed, by the City Council, by ten (10) yea and zero (0) nay votes, the City Council consisting of eleven members at their August 9, 2022 meeting.

Approved, August 10, 2022 by His Honor, Mayor Gary J. Christenson

Attest:

City Clerk

Council President Craig Spadafora

Mayor Gary J. Christenson